Williams Road PO Box 107

Narrogin WA 6312 Phone: (08) 9881 1200 Fax: (08) 9881 3482 Mobile: 0476 815 005

Principal: Mr David Harrison
Deputy Principals: Mrs Leah Kellow

Mrs Tanya Shepherd

Email:

Narrogin.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Website:

narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au

Dates to Remember

Wednesday 3 August Combined Schools NAIDOC Assembly at NSHS

Friday 5 August 6TT Assembly

Friday 5 August Jeans for Genes Day

Tuesday 9 August P&C Meeting

Wednesday 17 August Board Meeting

Friday 19 August 4/5C Assembly

Narrogin Primary School Voluntary Contributions Commonwealth Bank 066 522 0090 0206





Independent Public School

Term 3, Issue 21

Wednesday 3 August 2016

In the Pursuit of Excellence

From the Principal

NEW WATER TANK

We are pleased to report the old effluent water tank has now been removed and replaced with the new water tank. The area in which the tank has been located will have fencing erected in the coming week, and plumbing will commence in the near future.



KISS AND DROP

All parents and carers are reminded when using the Kiss and Drop zone in the morning or afternoon to please use the *Safety Door* when putting your children in and out of your car. When crossing Johnston street please make sure you hold your child's hand.



BENDIGO BANK NETBALL CARNIVAL

Last Friday 42 students represented the school at the Bendigo Bank Netball Carnival in Katanning. Our teams performed well, and had a lot of fun. Thanks to Mrs Conlan, Mrs Kensett-Smith and the high school students who umpired for us. A great day was had by all! *Mr Moon*



2016 LONG SERVICE LEAVE

All employees with accumulated long service leave have been issued with a directive to clear all outstanding leave by the end of 2016. Therefore, during 2016, there will be several staff members taking leave at some point. This is an unavoidable situation and we thank parents and carers for their understanding as this eventuates. Wherever possible, teachers will advise parents, in advance, when they will be taking long service leave.

SCHOOL PHOTOS 24 & 25 AUGUST

Each student should now have an individual envelope which must be returned on photo day with the correct payment. If you wish to have a family photo please visit the office to collect the order form. MSP will have an information desk at the location of individual photo's, for any queries on the day.

COMPUTER MONITORS FOR SALE

We have some excess computer monitors that the school no longer need. These available for sale at \$20 each. Please call into the school office if you are interested.

ALARM SYSTEM

We have for tender a house alarm system. Please submit your tender in a sealed envelope, addressed to Michelle Edwards, Manager Corporate Services, Narrogin Primary School. The system is approx. twelve months old and in perfect working order.



CHATTERBOX CHAT

Feeling cold these mornings? Pop along to Brekkie Bites for a hot milo, porridge and a chat from 7.50am - 8.30am. All welcome. Please feel free to contact me through the office or class teacher if you would like an appointment to see me. Enjoy your week.

Chappy

COUNCILLORS' CORNER

This week is a very busy one. We have NAIDOC day today, some students are going to the Fremantle Literacy centre on Thursday and on Friday it is Jeans for Genes day and 6TT's assembly. This week in senior sport we are beginning to practice for our sports carnival. Last Friday, Year Fives and Sixes went to the Bendigo Cup for Netball in Katanning. Thanks for a great day Mr Moon, Mrs Heil, Ms Conlon, Mrs Conlan and Mrs Kensett-Smith.

Max Chivell

P & C NEWS

Narrogin Primary School P&C Uniform Shop

Our Athletics Carnival is fast approaching...we are now taking orders for factions polos \$25.00!

We have recently sourced a different supplier and can now offer the girls dress at \$42.00. Minimum numbers still apply and the wait time is 10 weeks. Order forms are attached and due back before 12 August.

Thank you, Krystle and Filipa









Vacancies Currently

Available...

Call in and see Nita or Sarah at the Centre today to secure your spot.

We cater for children from 6 weeks to 5 years. All children are cared for by suitably qualified Educators who offer an Educational program to support your child's learning and development.

Did you know you could also be eligible for the government funded Child Care Benefit and or Child Care Rebate.

e look forward to supporting you and your family!

Open 7.45am – 5.30pm, Monday – Friday Phone: (08) 98812401 or visit us at Cnr Park 5t & William Kennedy Wa

20/07/16

Disclaimer

This section is provided for general information only, and on the understanding that the Department of Education is not providing advice or a recommendation about any of the services referred to in this newsletter.

CANTEEN NEWS

A huge thank you to the following volunteers:

Wednesday 3 Gill Armstrong
Thursday 4 Janine Dewing
Friday 5 Kelly Kensett-Smith

Monday 8 Kristie Nottle
Tuesday 9 Lee Conlan
Wednesday 10 **HELP NEEDED**

If you are not on our roster and you would like to be, please contact Gloria at the canteen 9881 1200.

COMMUNITY NEWS



IN NARROGIN 29 AUGUST 9am - 3.30pm

Australian Government Mobile Service Centres travel to rural and regional locations. The Mobile Service Centres provide an opportunity for personalised service to community members who may not have easy access to a Department of Human Services office. Staff who travel with the Service Centres can assist with a range of Program services such as Centrelink, Child Support, Medicare, ATO and Australian Hearing. A unique feature is the Australian Hearing touch screen that enables customers to perform hearing assessments. A Social Worker will also be available.

The Mobile Service Centres are equipped with:

- a private interview room
- a soundproof Australian Hearing testing room
- service/assistance desks
- a waiting area
- a publication display area
- self-service computer access
- LCD display screens
- disabled access
- wireless IT connectivity for greater servicing flexibility.

For more information on Australian Government Mobile Service Centres, visit the Department of Human Services website (link below).

http://www.humanservices.gov.au/customer/services/centrelink/mobile-service-centres